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Students may not register if they have a past due hold on their account.  A student's balance must be paid in
full or be eligible for tuition deferment/financial aid awards in order for the hold to be lifted and to be able to
register for a future term. Please note: students can have their past due hold removed if their balance
is under $200, and will then be allowed to register for future classes. Be sure to contact your student
advisor with any questions.
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